
 
 
For immediate release — Tuesday, September 27, 2022 
 

Pronghorn Athletics to award first Saokiawakaasi 
Scholarship to Blackfoot student-athlete  
 
Blackfoot student-athletes have long been key contributors to the University of 
Lethbridge (Iniskim) and Pronghorn Athletics, representing the University as leaders in 
the classroom and on their respective teams. Join ULethbridge and Pronghorn Athletics 
as we introduce the Saokiawakaasi Scholarship, a student award designed to create 
even more opportunity for Blackfoot student-athletes. 
  
WHAT: Introduction of Saokiawakaasi Scholarship and first scholarship recipient 
  
WHEN: Wednesday, September 28, 2022, 1 p.m. 
  
WHERE: 1st Choice Savings Centre Gymnasium, Spectator Entrance 
  
WHO: Representatives from Pronghorn Athletics and the first student-athlete 
scholarship recipient 
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Contact:  
 
Trevor Kenney, News & Information Manager  
403-329-2710 
403-360-7639 (cell) 
trevor.kenney@uleth.ca 
@ULethbridge 
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